
 

Caterpillars learning  

In world nursery rhyme week we loved playing the 

magnetic fishing game as we sang 1,2,3,4,5 and had a new 

class pet dog named BINGO!  

We learned about staying safe as we ‘Stop! Look! Listen! ‘ as 

we cross the road. The children loved our local walk and were 

very sensible about crossing. In December,  we’ve been deco-

rating our Christmas tree and using the clay to make stars and 

singing lots of festive songs.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy 
Christmas to 

you and 
your family 

& 
Best wishes 
for 2023! Butterflies learning  

I hope you are not feeling ill...our Doctors roleplay in 

Butterflies class has been very busy lately. We’ve been testing 

temperatures, giving ‘injections’ and listening to heartbeats! 

We have been learning the vocabulary for different feelings 

and talking about ways to be a kind friend.  

In December we started singing festive songs, listening to the 

Nativity story and learning the poem of the little snowman 

with a carrot nose.  

 

December  

Superstars!  

• Lola C -joining in all activities  

• Darsh -  super counting and 

talking  

• Zevana  - playing with the 

small world people  

• Benji  - settling into nursery 

and listening carefully  

• Eve  - such a kind friend, 

sharing toys with others  

• Lola D - saying so many 

words now. 

We are proud of you all! 

Please take care to 

walk your child to 

the school door. 

Let’s keep our      

children safe!  

 

December 2022 

Many thanks 
for your      

support in  
paying ‘snack 
money’  - it 
funds other 
things for   

nursery too, 
such as 

playdough        
ingredients. 

Staff news 

 

This December we  

wish Miss Tudor an  

exciting delivery as her baby is 

due very soon - we can’t wait to 

see if it’s a boy or a girl! 

Sadly, we say goodbye to Mrs 

Simpson and wish her a speedy 

recovery.  

In January we have Mrs Clark and 

Mrs Smith coming to join our staff 

team.  

For your diary:  

School closes on  

Friday 16th 

December  and  

re-opens on  

Tuesday 3rd  

January  


